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Board of Director Members of the Niagara Falls Rowing Club, 

The Niagara Falls Rowing Club requires all of its coaches and Board of Director members to have a Vulnerable Sector Check performed so that we are in compliance with the Rowing Canada`s Safe Sport Policy.  All board members are volunteers and receive no compensation for being on the Board of Directors.
(insert name) born (insert your date of birth) is a Member of the Board of Directors at the Niagara Falls Rowing Club. They will be required to assist with fundraisers, bingo, club events, finances, safety, and compliance activities.
Please ensure you have performed this check as soon as you are able to.

Respectfully, 
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Jacob Verbraeken (admin@niagarafallsrowingclub.com)
Ph. 905-650-5110
Chair – Board of Directors
Niagara Falls Rowing Club
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